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Our Rai lroad Division is  proud to announce the successful
completion of  a major  project  at  the Port  of  Morehead City.  The
team demolished the old rai lyard and constructed 5,250 feet  of

new rai lroad track,  s ignif icantly enhancing the port 's  rai lcar
storage capacity.  This  upgrade wil l  streamline port  operations,

al lowing for  more eff icient  handling of  cargo and improving overal l
logist ical  capabil i t ies.

EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH
Congratulations to Brandon Boyd,  our

Employee of  the Month!  Brandon's  extensive
knowledge and experience as a rai lroad

equipment operator  continue to be invaluable
assets to our team.
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S e c u r e  Y o u r  F u t u r e RAIL  SAFETY
With upcoming rai l  projects,  we
wil l  be updating outdated and
expir ing Rai l/Roadway Worker

Protection training to maintain a
high standard of  knowledge and
safety for  al l  personnel .  We are
committed to the well-being of

our team and the success of  our
operations.

Safety Tip:  When uti l iz ing rai l-
dogs,  make sure to use properly
rated chains that are free from

defects and damage.  

A quick announcement from our
Human Resources department:

I t ’s  t ime to explore investment
options,  optimize your

retirement savings,  and make
informed decisions to secure

your f inancial  future.

Justin Wolfe,  our  401(k)
representative,  wi l l  be at  our
corporate off ice for  two days

during the f irst  week of  October.  
Keep an eye out for  more detai ls

in your inbox.


